
Dear participants of COMPSAFE2020, 
 
After careful consideration on the epidemic of COVID-19, we have decided to postpone the 
conference till December, 2020. We have received many cancellation requests from all over 
the world, and this situation where many participants have risks to be isolated after their 
return to their countries is unacceptable for an international conference. Your registration fee 
will be fully refunded in a couple of weeks for those who have already paid through the website. 
All the submitted abstracts will be deleted from our system.  
 
The new dates and schedule of the conference will be decided and informed later through the 
website. Please submit your abstract once again to take part in this conference in December. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this decision has made. Let us meet in much healthier, 
safer situation. Hope to see you all in December, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st February, 2020 

                          
Daigoro Isobe, Conference chairman, Univ. of Tsukuba 

 


